2009 R8 IR S-C Report
Not all the goals of the 2009 R8 IR S-C Plan have been fully achieved, due to difficulties in the management and implementation of the tasks. Introduction of some changes to the present approach of planning and carrying on the activities among the S-C members and more involvement of dedicated volunteers at Section level will be effective for better results.
· With the support of most of the R8 Section Chairs, who have renewed or confirmed their IROs, an updated list has been distributed to the concerned members, together with clarifications on the IRO’s tasks. They have been alerted to be available for possible cooperation with the Initiative Champions at local level, if requested and considered beneficial to the attainment of the planned goals.

· Contacts are in progress with some Companies, in order to establish an agreement to make available their new recruitment programs, to be included in the IEEE Job Site.

· A study had been planned to be conducted for evaluating and proposing to IEEE NIC a new R8 Environment Initiative. It has not developed up to now as planned. According to information supplied by the TA V-C, the assigned Initiative Champion will develop a proposal to be submitted to NIC by year end. The purpose of this proposal is to assess and evaluate the potential of establishing Environment initiative in R8 areas to focus on and develop implementation plans accordingly. 
· It is intended to submit a motion or proposal to establish in the future an R8 Industry Award Program for industry leaders driving their organization to success based on in-house developed advanced technologies.

· Primary actions, like Energy Initiative and ISBIR Program, carried out by IR S-C members are independently fully reported.
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